
The Wellness Bridge Project 

Meeting Notes 
July 12, 2016 

 
 

o Update on governance structure and financial support.  Introduction of Ed 
Ammon, Executive Director of Development, Adventist Health-Central Valley 
Network - Adventist Health has agreed to work with the Wellness Project allowing 

us to come under their 501C3 and provide support to the coalition with a grant 
writer for the project.  

 
o Agency Services Matrix - The due date was extended to July 29th due to the low 

number of responses.  United Way, Spiritual Committee and KPFP will contact 

service providers via phone to compile information and forward it to Rebecca 
Goldstein. 

 
 


